
Are you already  
using our Webshop?

www.veilingrheinmaas.com

The new Webshop of Veiling Rhein-Maas has been launched in 2020. With this 
additional purchasing and sales channel, customers and suppliers of the mar-
ketplace in Straelen-Herongen have the opportunity to buy or offer cut flowers 
and potted plants online. By introducing the Webshop, Veiling Rhein-Maas is 
responding to the wishes of customers and suppliers for a further digitalised 
marketplace. Are you interested in purchasing or offering products in the Web-
shop? Then please get in touch with the employees of Clock Service. 
 
Your benefits

•	 additional purchasing and sales channel
•	 wide assortment: regional products, arrangements and niche products
•	 flexible and location-independent purchasing
•	 no additional costs
•	 logistical handling via Veiling Rhein-Maas as usual
 
Grow with us!


